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Post a Solicitation

Use this form to submit a legitimate request for bids, request for proposals, request for information or other procurement solicitation for
goods and services. Provide as much detail as possible, incdluding bid due date, specifications, quantity needed, delivery location, ewc.. If you
want to attach bid documents include & URL where we can download them from or ask us for an email address where you can send them.

Do NOT use this form to submit promotional information about your company. You may use our free classified ads for that.

For assistance call us at 302-450-1923. Please allow up to 12 business hours for your solicitation to be distributed. Once your solicitation has
been published we will send you via email the URL where your ad can be found.

If you make frequent purchases contact us about using our free and easy 10 USe e-procurement solution.

Flease do not use this form to submit promotional information on your organization. This form is only for bid advertisements
(procurement solicitations) for goods and services.
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Virginia Sheriffs’ Associalion

Kaylyn Mitman

201 East Byrd Street. Suite 1301

Richmond

United States T

Virginia v

23219 |
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The Virginia Shenffs’ Association (WSA) invites all dealers within the
Commonwealth of Virginia to participate in W5A Vehicle Bid 20-03-0925. This
bid will include all vehicles a current contract helder under VSA Bid 18-01-
0921R and Bid 19-02-0920 has chozen not to rollover for one additional year,
any vehicles that experienced a model change since the previous model
year, and any new vehicles.

The VSA is excited to continue working collaboratively with all vehicle
dealers and manufacturers to provide all public bodies within the
Commonwealth of Virginia a convenient and beneficial way of purchasing
vehicles. We hope that you will be interested in parficipating in this year's
bidding process.

The official calendar and Invitation for Bid can be found on our website:
http=-{fvasheriff arg/procurement!.

Please contact Kaylyn Mitman at kmitman@virginiasherifis.org or 919-459-
6471 with any questions you may have regarding the bid process.




